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Welcome to 1998!
Traditionally, the January newsletter features a summary of topics discussed by the

incoming board of directors at the first meeting of the new board.  However, this year
the board’s initial meeting won’t be held until the Superbowl party, so there’s nothing
to report here!

We’re all looking forward to another terrific year of club activities, starting with
the upcoming Superbowl party.  Since the 49’ers failed to make the Superbowl, it
won’t be a real football game, but that’s okay ‘cause we’ve had several new members
join the club, some with recently-purchased Panteras.  Can you say “Tech Session?”

See you there!



NEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETING

THURSDAY, JANUARY 29, 1998
8:00 P.M.

COCO’S RESTAURANT
1209 OAKMEAD PARKWAY

SUNNYVALE, CA
(Take Lawrence Expressway South Exit off Highway 101)

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTSUPCOMING CLUB EVENTS

January 25 ————————————— PCNC Super Bowl Party (Brian Bernard)

February 19 ——————— CFRA/PCNC Autocross at Sears Point (Ed Kornegay)

March 1 ————— CFRA/PCNC Open Track School At Thunderhill (Ed Kornegay)

REMINDER — NEWSLETTER ARTICLES DUE BY 15TH OF EACH MONTH



CFRA/PCNC
Thunder Hill Open Track

Our first open track event of the year will be the Thunderhill High Performance
driving school on Sunday, March 1st.  This school is put on by the track, and will have
run groups of about 12 cars each.  This event will give you the opportunity to spend
the day with an instructor working on your driving skills.  You will also be able to test
for advancement within CFRA.  The price is only $150.  If you’re interested in attend-
ing, contact Ed Kornegay.  The registration deadline is Friday, February 20th.

July 26th is the date for our first-ever Summer Thunderhill track date.  This will be a
CFRA/PCNC-only event, and thus we will have the whole track to ourselves.  With
only about 20 cars participating, this event will guarantee you as much track time as
you can stand, plus lots of room to maneuver!  Scott Dernic will be in attendance to
give a little one-on-one personal driving instruction.

The pricing will be as follows:

$195 if postmarked during March
$205 if postmarked after 3/1
$215                      4/1
$225                      5/1
$235                      6/1
$245 At the event

To take advantage of the discounted price, just send $50 (nonrefundable) and your
registration form to:

Ed Kornegay
1344 Milton Place
Rohnert Park CA  94928

Make checks payable to Ed Kornegay.  Your balance must be mailed by 6/1 to
keep the lower price.

This is our first opportunity to have a Summer Test Day.  We will need 15 people to
make this work.  Our Fall Test Day will be the last week of October or November.

It may be kind of warm in July, but just think; you’ll finally get to use the pool at the
hotel!

     Questions, contact Ed Kornagey at 707-792-2492.


